
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 9/18 First day of enrichment
● 9/21 Back to School Night LLE 

@ 6:30pm
● 9/25 No School Yom Kippur

September 15, 2023

Welcome Back!
On Tuesday, September 5th, 2023, we welcomed back all of our 
students.  The administrators, teachers and staff were excited 
to have everyone back in the buildings.  As we start the new 
school year it is a great time to set up a homework routine.
● Have a healthy snack
● Designate a quiet work space to do homework
● Have your child help organize the workspace
● Complete homework early



September 15, 2023

Dear CRS and LLE Families,

Our first full week of school went amazingly well.  I thank you all for 
following the rules regarding drop-off and pick-up.  As a quick reminder, 
those parents picking up a kindergartener or first grade student must wait 
until 2:45pm to move up.  Please continue to follow these rules for 
everyone’s safety.  

Below are some reminders that require your attention.

● 9/21-LLE Back to School Night at 6:30.  Please click here for 
details.

● 9/25-No School
● If your child is going to be absent or late please call in to the 24 

hour absence line at 201-768-6060 then
○ Press 1 to reach CRS
○ Press 2 to reach LLE 
○ Then Press 2 to leave a message on the absence line

● If you have moved to another home in Demarest please read this 
letter about updating your address as it is vital that you inform us of 
this change.  Click HERE for the link.

Have a restful weekend!

Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://drive.google.com/file/d/19Tub_QV3W9ybz8RSVEt5k0HwDCVohryL/view?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1694790596077136&usg=AOvVaw2TLH8vrMvjYk0sDp35vbeD
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Z16Fy2IUPbvUuHrwCMZSy8PuIlI3IQyi/view?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1694790596077354&usg=AOvVaw3ET73_bKUJOWYNBvduuiku

